
The APIs found on The Exchange® have been moved onto the Developer Portal 
and listed as Public APIs, and the platform will be retired. For API integration(s) 
previously built using The Exchange to continue functioning normally, they will 
need to be rebuilt using the Developer Portal prior to March 3, 2023.

Please take the following steps to update your integration(s) by March 3, 2023:

1. Go to the Developer Portal user guide.
2. Reset your password by clicking “Log In” within step 2, then click the 

“Forgot Password” link on the login page.
3. Once logged in, follow the steps “Create an app” and “Access data” to 

rebuild the integration.
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The Exchange® 
platform retirement

To help improve your experience of 
accessing Fannie Mae data through APIs, 
Fannie Mae is moving the APIs found on 
The Exchange® onto the Fannie Mae 
Developer Portal. 

Developer Portal
listed as Public APIs

Retirement timeline:

March 3, 2023
Existing API integrations 
built on The Exchange 
must be updated on the 
Developer Portal by this 
date.

November 18, 2022
Public APIs and instructions for 
integrating them are published 
on the Developer Portal. Existing 
integrations can be updated to 
maintain functionality beyond 
March 3, 2023.

https://developer.fanniemae.com/#/get-started/user-guide
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What is the Developer Portal?
The Fannie Mae Developer Portal allows access to Fannie Mae mortgage and housing 
data through the Business Partner APIs and access to free housing and economic data 
through the Public APIs.

What are Public APIs?
Fannie Mae’s Public APIs are open and available to the public and make analyzing 
housing data easier. These are the APIs formerly found on The Exchange®.

What are Business Partner APIs?
These APIs are designed specifically for use by Fannie Mae approved seller and 
servicers and other business partners who transact mortgage loan business with 
Fannie Mae.

How will my existing API integrations from The Exchange be affected once the 
platform is retired?
Existing API integrations will continue to function normally until March 3, 2023. Users 
are required to follow the below steps to rebuild their integrations after November 18:

1. Go to the Developer Portal user guide.
2. Reset your password by clicking “Log In” within step 2, then click the “Forgot 

Password” link on the login page.
3. Once logged in, follow the steps “Create an app” and “Access data” to rebuild the 

integration.

How do I start a new Public API integration?
New Developer Portal users and existing The Exchange users should follow  the steps 
outlined on the user guide for Public Users. 

Who do I contact with questions or concerns about this change?
Email us at the_exchange@fanniemae.com. 

The Exchange® platform retirement

Frequently Asked Questions
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